12/10/13

Town Manager Projects Worked on Nov. 26th to Dec. 10th.

- Continue to work with the Town's realtor on town owned properties.
- Meetings with RSU Budget Committee and Town Leaders.
- Bid Openings for Fence.
- Meeting with Glen Holmes of WMEDC (Western Maine Economic Development Committee)
- Tour of the town with Mr. Holmes, Nick Adams and Zach
- Meeting with Don Gerrish regarding hiring of new Town Manager
- Meeting with Tom Lernerd and Kim Brandt of the RSU about garage use
- Department Head Meetings
- Dealing with, listening two and answering questions and concerns from the citizens of Poland. Pointing them in the right direction of who they need to speak with.

All of the Department Heads are doing a great job working very well together.

Respectfully submitted,

Chief Mark Bosse Acting Town Manager